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The Gordie Howe International Bridge Community Benefits Plan includes funding to build 
a safe observation area at Malden Park where residents and visitors can observe the 
construction of the Gordie Howe International Bridge. To minimize barriers for people with 
disabilities, the Gordie Howe International Bridge project team is seeking feedback on the 
design of the Malden Park Observation Area so it can be enjoyed by all through an online 
survey. 

Feedback will be considered for integration into the final design. This survey asks participants 
to view preliminary designs of the observation area and to share ideas and feedback on how 
it can be made more accessible for the Windsor community.

How to participate in the survey:
To take the survey online visit gordiehoweinternationalbridge.com/community-benefits-section 

under the “Neighbourhood Infrastructure” tab.

The survey will close August 10, 2022. 

You can request the survey in an alternative format by emailing info@wdbridge.com, or by 
phoning 1-844-322-1773.


